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 June 2008 2008 — 2009 EVENT SCHEDULE 

Date Event Location/Contact 

June 14, 2008 Sierra League & Council Board 
Meeting—1:30 p.m.; Potluck 
Social follows meeting 

Jo Simpson (775)787-7556 
jo_simpson@sbcglobal.net 

Oct. 21, 2008 Group Double Whammy Due Barbara Bryant (530) 550– 9452 
membership@fwsa.org  

Nov. 7-9 UNR Ski Swap Livestock Events Center 

Dec. ‘08—Apr. ‘09 Sierra League Race Dates 

Dates being set up with Ski Resorts—

will be available soon 

John Manter (775) 831-6667 
jmanski@aol.com 

Dec. 10—13 4th Annual Keystone Nat’l, CO Nancy Ellis 
Keystonenationals@sbcglobal.net 

Jan. 24—31, 2009 Far West Ski Week—Big Sky Debbie Stewart 
gwstewart@prodigy.com 

Feb. 27 —Mar. 7 FWSA Ski Trip—Austrian Alps Norm Azevedo (925)944-9816 
fwsaitravel@sbcglobal.net 

Mar. TBD Norcals 

 

TBD 

Apr. 3—5 Far West Championships Northstar 

 

This is the last edition of the 

newsletter until October 2008.    

Please check the website 

ww.sierraleague.com  for current 

dates and times for events. 

 
The Epic Season Pass 
New for the ’08-’09 season 

With this ski pass  you will have unrestricted and unlimited access to 
Vail, Beaver Creek, Breckenridge, Keystone, Heavenly, and Arapahoe 

Basin. 
 Unlimited (where you want, when you want) 

 
 Unrestricted  (no black out dates) 
              Only $ 579 
If you plan to ski in Colorado this next season, consider The Epic Pass. 
You can use it at Vail Resorts in Colorado and  at local Heavenly Valley. 
Go to the Heavenly Resorts website: www.skiheavenly.com  for more  
Information about the pass and how to purchase one.. 
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Board Members 
President:  Jo Simpson 
775-787-7556 
jo_simpson@sbcglobal.net 
 
Vice President:  Elaine Hilliker 
602-541-6448 
math_tutor@hotmail.com 
 
Secretary:  Beth Perryman 
775-322-5805 
slabanshee@aol.com 
 
Treasurer:  Esther Brown Fisher 
530-587-3213 
esterbrown@sbcglobal.net 
 
VP Travel:  Debbie Stewart 
559-734-9294 
gwstewart@prodigy.net 
 
Statistician:  Alex Mikhailov 
alexm_ca@yahoo.com 
 
Logowear:  Barbara Bryant 
530-550-9452 
membership@fwsa.org 
 
Newsletter:  Nancy Ellis 
530-582-0566 
nancyellis2@sbcglobal.net 
 
Webmaster:  Steve Hilliker 
408-203-8248 
jurassic_man@hotmail.com 
 
Race Chair:  Pavel Bosin 
408-685-6470 
pavel@bosin.net 
 
Race Scheduling:  John Manter 
775-831-6667 
jmanski@aol.com 
 
Race Practice:  Paul 
Laudenschlager, 530-582-9593 
plaud@cebridge.net 
 
Head Gatekeeper:  Neil Ordiers 

Websites of Interest: 

 
   Far West Ski Assoc:     National Ski Council Federation:   
       www.fwsa.org         www.skifederation.org 
 

   Far West Race Assoc:    US Ski Team:   
       www.fwra.com         www.usskiteam.com 
  
    Far West Masters:    US Ski & Snowboard: 
      www.farwestmasters.com        www.ussa.org 

President’s Message 
                 —By Jo Simpson, Sierra League & Council President 

W 
elcome to summer, Sierra skiers. While most of 
us were competing in the finals and enjoying the 

last days of skiing before the Tahoe slopes closed, some 
of our members were working hard preparing for next 
season. John Manter and Pavel Bosin are working on next season’s racing schedule, 
and Debbie Stewart has all the information about the Far West trip to Big Sky dis-
tributed and posted to the Sierra website. And the behind the scenes work continues 
in many areas. 
The Sierra Board of Directors will hold our summer meeting June 14 at my house 
in Reno. The board is made up of elected and appointed officers, committee chairs, 
and the presidents or designated representatives and race chairs from each of the 
member clubs. Sierra has two major board of directors meetings to plan for the 
coming ski season, one in the summer and another in the fall. All council members 
are welcome to attend these meetings. If you plan to attend, please email me for an 
agenda and directions. The meeting will begin at 1:30 p.m. and end with a potluck 
meal. 
Sierra is pleased to welcome the Tahoe Donner Senior Alpine Ski Club. We are 
looking forward to getting acquainted with them on the slopes and at the races. 
 
Have a great summer, and stay in shape for skiing. 

Sierra Board Meeting 
      June 14th  

T 
he Board will meet Saturday, June 

14th, 1:30 p.m. at Jo and Ken Simp-
son’s home in northwest Reno.  The address is 
1691 Ashbury Lane, Reno, NV 89523.  Sierra 
Board meetings are open to any council mem-
ber who would like to attend.  This will be a potluck business meeting.  Jo and Ken 
will provide the barbeque, buns, and a pot of baked beans.  Attendees please bring 
salads, desserts, chips, etc., and whatever you’d like to drink.  Please let Jo know if 
you’ll be attending so she can be prepared. You can contact her at (775)787-7556 
(home); (775)722-6468 (cell); or email jo_simpson@sbcglobal.net.  There’s a lot 
of important information to cover, so be prepared to help Jo move through the 
agenda as expeditiously as possible, and then there'll be plenty of time to socialize 
over dinner. 
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Member Clubs and Contacts 
 
Cabernet Ski Race Club 
Donn Bryant, President 
gsracer@cebridge.net 
530-550-9452 
 
Capital Ski & Sport Club 
www.capitalski.org 
Rich Fullenbach, Racing 
capitalskiinfo@yahoo.com 
 
Castro Valley 
Ralph ShermUpan, President 
shermscape47@yahoo.com 
925-449-7041 
 
Code 3 
Jim Sommer, Racing 
sommerskier@aol.com 
775-322-5805 
 
Las Vegas Ski Club 
www.lasvegasskiclub.com 
Mark McNeil, President 
infor@lasvegasskiclub.com 
 
Reno Ski & Rec 
www.Renoskiandrec.com 
Ken Simpson, Racing 
775-787-7566 
jksiimp@msn.com 
 
RU SKI Club 
Pavel Bosin, President 
pavel@bosin.net 
408-685-6470 
 
Sacramento Fagowees 
www.sacramentofagowees.org 
Andrea Woelfle 
andreajoew@sbcglobal.net 
 
Sequoia Ski Club 
Debbie Stewart, President 
gwstewart@prodigy.net 
559-734-9294 
 
Sugar Bowl Ski Club 
www.sugarbowlskiclub.com 
Steve Peterson, President 
president@sugarbowlskiclub.com 
 
Tahoe Donner Senior Alpine  
John Stewart, President 
 
Tahoe Rat Pack 
Mark Lilly, President 
marklilly@aol.com 
530-318-8250 
 
Top Gun 
Contact to be named  
 
 

FWSA Hot Sheet 
                               —Barbara Bryant, FWSA VP of Memberership 

F 
WSA sends a "FWSA Hot Sheet" once a month with 

short bullet points of information about FWSA with 

links to the web site for more information. The bullet points 

will also include the latest information on FWSA Travel.  The 

easiest way to join is to email Barbara Bryant, FWSA VP of 

Membership at     membership@fwsa.org with your name and 

email address.  You can also go to www.fwsa.org and click on 

FWSA News to sign up for a yahoo newsgroup.  Some of the benefits of creating a Ya-

hoo account and joining the FWSA news group include the ability to review Messages 

online, download files that may be posted in the group Files folder, review Links, and 

participate in Polls. 

You can unsubscribe at any time. To protect your privacy, your email address will not 

be visible to other members of this group and only two moderators will be    allowed to 

post messages. 

During the signup process, in the Comment To Owner section, please list your name, 

home zip code, snow sports club name and current club position(s). If applicable also 

list your council position(s) and council. If you are from the snow sports industry or 

media, please list your name, organization, title and work zip code. 

To reduce the possibility of unwanted messages after you have created your Yahoo 

account, please be sure to click on Account Info link on the top of the page and then 

when the next page comes up click on Edit Your Marketing Preferences link in the 

middle of the page, and when the Marketing Preferences page loads, click on the 

Clear All in the middle of the page in the Special Offers section and finally click on the 

Save Changes button. 

Convention Awards Competitions 

T 
he annual FWSA convention in Bellevue will be an important 
event for several Sierra Council and League members.        

Barbara Bryant and Debbie Stewart will be running for re-election to 
FWSA Board positions at the convention.  Barbara is running for  VP 
of Membership, a position that she currently holds, and Debbie is run-
ning for Secretary, a position she, too, currently holds.  Good luck to 

both of you! 

Sierra is also represented in the awards competition.  Debbie and George Stewart 
are Sierra Council’s entrant in the Man and Woman of the Year competition.  They will 
be interviewed by a panel of judges and will be competing with other representatives  
from Ski Councils within the Far West Ski Association for the honor of being selected 

FWSA Man and Woman of the Year. 

Donn Bryant, has been nominated for the Hans George Award.  This award is given 
for distinguished accomplishment and long-term contributions to skiing.  Donn has 61 

years of contributions to skiing, and is a very worthy nominee for this honor. 

Nancy Ellis has entered the Sierra Council and League newsletter in the Communi-
cations Award Competition.   Five issues of the Newsletter  have been submitted for 

judging. 

It’s great to have Sierra represented in the awards competitions at the 2008 FWSA 

Convention.   
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C 
urrent President of the Cabernet Ski & Race Club, Donn 
Bryant, has been nominated for the Hans George Award, 

Far West Ski Association’s most prestigious award.  It is given 
for distinguished accomplishment and long-term contribution 
to skiing.  This award is given to an individual who has con-
tributed significant achievements to skiing, not necessarily 
organized skiing.  It reflects a long-term contribution over the 
years.   
 
Donn has contributed 61 years of involvement in all aspects of 
skiing.  He volunteered as a weekend ski instructor for sixteen 
years teaching youngsters to ski.  He was instrumental in form-
ing ski clubs and influencing others to join the clubs and learn 
to ski.  He served as a licensed 
USSA racing official for 24 years.  
Donn also supervised youngsters 
in the Nordic Ski Program at Bo-
gus Basin, Idaho.  He has served 
as an officer in many ski clubs 
including President, Vice-
President, Secretary, Treasurer, 
Social Chairman, and PNSA By-
laws Committee Chairman and 
Representative. 

Make Your Reservations for Big Sky 

B 
ig Sky and Moonlight Basin offers "Everything" for the Skier and Snow Sports enthusiast 
including the largest skiable terrain in the US! It is located 45 miles south of Bozeman, 

and only18 miles from the border of Yellow Stone National Park. Over 5500 skiable acres, 
Base elevation is 7,500', Vertical Drop 4,350', Longest run is 6 miles. Families are welcome. 
Ask Debbie for more details.  We proudly offer 76 spots for lodging at The Summit Condo-
minium Hotel which is a luxury 4 Star, slopeside property with wonderful amenities.  
 
Big Sky Resort Lodging for Sierra Council (availability subject to change): 
 The Summit Condominium 2 bd/3 bath Condo (4 per condo) $1300.00* - 16 condos available 

 The Summit Studio  w/ Boyne Wall bed (2 per studio) $1088.00* - 4 studios available 
 The Summit Hotel Room (2 per room) $1175.00* - 2 hotel rooms available 

 

*Pricing does NOT include TRANSPORTATION. Single Supplements may be available. 
Note: Children are invited to participate during the FWSA Ski Week 2009 with certain restrictions. 
 
FWSA Lodging and Amenities Package includes: 7 nights lodging, Registration, Welcome Reception, Mountain Picnic, 
Après Ski Party, Racing, Farewell Awards Banquet and 5 day lift ticket (there are no senior rates). 
SIGN UP TODAY by completing the sign up sheet included in this newsletter.  Include your check and payment voucher 
(also included in this newsletter).  Contact Debbie Stewart, VP of Travel, at gwstewart@prodigy.net 

Man and Woman of Year Hans George Nominee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

G 
eorge and Debbie Stewart have been selected as  
Man and Woman of the Year for Sierra Council. 

Both are extremely active in their ski club, the Sierra 
League and Council, as well as in the Far West Ski Asso-
ciation.  George is Webmaster and Newsletter Editor for 
the Sequoia Ski Club, and recently took on the position of 
Webmaster for FWSA.  He started racing this last year, 
and raced in his first championships this year at Mam-
moth.  Debbie is President and Trip Leader for Sequoia 
Ski Club, VP of Travel for Sierra Council and League, 
and Secretary of FWSA.  As VP of Travel for the Coun-
cil, she has organized our annual Holiday party and silent 

auction and raffle 

Debbie and George will represent Sierra Council at 
this year’s FWSA Convention in Bellevue, WA in the 
Man and Woman of the Year competition.  They will be 
honored at a special reception and will be recognized at 
the convention banquet on Saturday night.  Congratula-
tions for receiving this special honor, and good luck in the 

competition!   
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Benefits to belonging to FWSA 

� Columbine Inn and Conference Center, Taos Ski Valley, NM. Get a 10% discount 

when you present your FWSA membership card.  Call 888.884.5723, on-line 

www.columbineinntaos.com, or email psgeilen@taosnet. com. 

� Hampton Inn and Suites, Truckee, CA.  Present your FWSA membership card and 

get special discounted rates at the Hampton Inn and Suites.  Call 530.587.1197 for reservations (mention FWSA). 

Public Affairs 

� Revelstoke Mountain Resort (Revelstoke, BC Canada) opened for business in  

December 2007 with an 8 person gondola and a high speed quad chairlift  servicing 4,735 vertical feet of lift ser-

viced terrain; 1,500 acres of skiing and 27 ski runs.  This brand new resort is expected to have North America's 

longest lift serviced vertical at 5,263 feet next winter.  Ultimately, the mountain will have over 20 lifts and more 

than 100 runs.   Check their website:   www.revelstokemount ainresort. com. 

�  U.S. won a national record 5 World Cup titles (Bode Miller-overall, combined; Lindsey Vonn-overall, 

downhill; Ted Ligety-giant slalom) including both overall crowns which only has happened 9 times in 41 

years.  The last time U.S. won both overall titles in the same year was 1983 (Phil Mahre & Tamara McKinney) 

when U.S. won a total of 4 World Cup titles.  

� Overall dollar sales for the entire winter sports market (August 2007 to February 2008) increased 11% in 

dollars to $2.75 billion with equipment sales of $768 million, apparel sales of $1.1 billion and accessories sales of 

$895 million according to SIA (Snowsports Industries America).  Specialty shops accounted for 63% ($1.7 bil-

lion), chain stores 21% ($574 million) and Internet 16% ($453 million) of snow sport sales.  In specialty shops 

unit sales of skis increased about 1.5% to 436,133 and snowboard unit sales decreased about 2% while in chain 

stores equipment unit sales declined 11% and in internet equipment unit sales increased by 60%.   

Intermountain Ski Council (ISC) 

� The dates of Feb 26—Mar 1, 2009 have been chosen for the ISC trip to Steamboat Springs.  The plan is to 

provide bus service from Pocatello and Salt Lake City, lodging at Steamboat, and three days of skiing.   Watch for 

more details at the website:  www.intermountainsk icouncil. com.   

� Bogus Basin (Boise, ID) is going through the application process to join ISC.  Several ISC members plan to 

attend the FWSA annual convention. 

FWSA NEWS 
—Highlights from Barbara Bryant’s Newsgroup on the FWSA website  

Club Officer Updates Now Due 
                                                —By Nancy Ellis, FWSA Information Services Director 

T 
his is the time of year when ski clubs and councils have elected their 
new officers for the coming year.  Please remember to let the FWSA 

know who your new officers are so that these people will receive important 
information from FWSA.  Complete the form even if your officers have stayed 
the same so that the FWSA database has the correct information about your 
officers and club.  FWSA sends information periodically of interest to clubs and 
officers so it’s important that the information is correct.  You won’t want to 
miss getting copies of The Councilman, FWSA trip flyers about ski weeks and 
international trips, Convention information, and other information items.  Com-
plete the form in this newsletter and mail or email it to Nancy Ellis using the 

contact information on the flyer. 
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Group Double Whammy Due Oct. 21 

S 
ierra Council is putting together a Northstar Group Double Whammy as a 
fundraiser. The Council treasury will accrue funds   because 

the Council will get one free pass for every 15 we purchase under the group rate. This is a savings for you of $119 
over the regular 7 day  Double Whammy Pass.  Your    Double Whammy will be valid at Northstar Resort any 
day, except for Blackout Dates and at Sierra Resort any day, no restrictions.  
  
2008 - 2009 Blackout Dates:  November 28 - 29, 2008; December 26 - 31, 2008; January 17 - 18, 2009 ; February 
14 - 15, 2009. 

Your cost is $459 and includes Vertical Plus, a $99 value. 
 
Deadline for payment and all forms:  October 21, 2008.  Sign-up and waiver forms located in this newsletter.  Fill 
out the forms, sign them, and send them with your check made out to Sierra Council to:  Barbara Bryant,       
12741 Peregrine Dr., Truckee, CA 96161.  For more information, contact Barbara Bryant, 530.550.9452 or e-mail 
her at membership@fwsa.org . 

Snowsports Leadership Academy 

T 
he FWSA is launching a multi-year curriculum for club officers to support them 
in the ever more complex issues in club leadership and management.  The cur-

riculum is experience-based and will draw on speakers within the Association as well 
as experts brought in from industry.  Registrants will receive a certificate for each of 
the 1-2 hour modules attended.  The curriculum currently consists of eight modules 
and would take 4 years to complete in person.  Attendees will receive takeaways for their journal and it is antici-
pated that the curriculum modules will be available online.  The first two modules are scheduled for the 2008 Con-
vention in Bellevue, Washington. 
 
The eight modules include the following: 
 

1. "I'm Elected, Now What do I do?" This introduces the curriculum and gives a nuts and bolts introduction to  
      the components of a ski organization, resources available, record-keeping, financial management, and travel  
      programs.   

 2. Recruiting and Retention.  Assessing and sustaining interest; membership records and cards; communications            
     are all-important, using print and electronic media; other resources available.   
 3. "Tripping Out."  Creation and operation of a travel program; responsibilities of the travel chair and the trip  
     leaders; codes of conduct; currency risks; controlling the flow of money and tracking it; financial risks; selection 
    of providers; insurances; requirements by your home state.    
4. Ethical Responsibilities.  Skiers pledge; conflicts of interest and avoiding them; fiduciary responsibilities; prod- 
    uct trade-outs and the rules for disposition of them; conduct as an officer representing your club; relations with  
    travel providers and FAM trips; relations with resorts and manufacturers.   
 5. Risk Management.  The liability and litigation landscape; use of multiple signatories; travel program exposure;  
     trip leader awareness; summer programs; waivers; directors and officers coverage and limitations; bonding.   
6. "Taking Credit for Your Community Support Activity." Getting involved in humanitarian and community  
     support activity; fundraising for charities or the charity you develop;  media exposure; shared use of logos; keep- 
     ing records.  
  7. "Those who came Before." You are snowsports history; learn about those who preceded you and made snow 
      sports what they are today; making your contribution to history; available resources.   
 8.  "Your Personal Equipment."  Get refreshed on essential equipment for snowsports and state of the art in  
      these essentials; safety requirements; emergency situations; weather and the effects on the human body. 
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FWSA GREEK ISLE TRIP—October 1—17, 2008 

Athens, Rhodes, Crete, Mykanos, and Santorini are highlighted on this trip.  There’s an optional extension to Turkey.  
Contact Norm Azevedo 925-944-9816, or email: fwsaitravel@sbcglobal.net. 
 

KEYSTONE NATIONALS, COLORADO—December 10—13, 2008 

Keytone is the perfect setting for an early season racing experience.  Even if you don’t race, you’ll enjoy wonderful 
snow and no crowds, along with parties and meeting skiers from all over the country.  Visit the website, 
www.keystonenationals.com for information. Check out the flyers in this newsletter for information on lodging and 

the event. Contact Keystonenationals@sbcglobal.net if you have questions or need specific information. 

FSWA 2009 SKI WEEK TO BIG SKY, MONTANA—January 24—31, 2009                                                   

 This area boasts 3,812 acres of skiing including 10 gladed ski runs with over 4,350 vertical feet.  Combined with 
Moonlight Basin, there’s a total of 5,512 acres of skiable terrain.   The resort is located 18 miles north of the Yellow-

stone Park border, making it possible to take a day trip to the park!  See the flyer in this issue. 

FWSA 2009 AUSTRIAN ALPS SKI TRIP TO BAD GASTEIN—February 27—March 7 

You will stay at the Elizabethpark four star hotel, which is in the heart of Bad Gastein and an hour drive from Salz-
burg. This is an historic area with many activities to keep you busy!  Which of the four ski areas will you ski?  There 
is an optional post trip to Munich and Prague March 7—14th.  Participation on this trip will be limited, so get your 
reservation deposit in early!  See the flyer in this newsletter for more information and 

how you can sign up. 

Les Trois Vallees, France 
   By Debbie Stewart, Sierra League & Council VP of Travel 

I 
n March, the FWSA International Ski Week was held in Les Trois Vallees, France. 
159 enthusiastic skiers and non-skiers participated in a very exciting and enjoyable 

trip. Organized and very ably led by Norm and Mary Azevedo, with Harry and Karen 
Davis as assistant trip leaders, we flew from Seattle, San Francisco, or Los Angeles to 
Paris, then to Geneva. Our ski week home was La Tania, a village in the French Alps 
where we stayed at La Montana and the Chalets at the edge of the village, yet centrally located to the gondola for 
easy access to the slopes. Les Trois Vallees, meaning "The Three Valleys", truly was spectacular and enormous. The 
three ski resorts- Courchevel, Meribel, and Val Thorens together boast the largest ski area in the World, with over 
181 lifts, not including the many T-bars. We had sunny, clear, overcast, and snowy conditions which were truly  
welcomed. Having not had snow in 6 weeks, the storms came in to greet us and provide fresh snow for our skiing 
pleasure. 
For those who chose the day excursions, there were many options such as trips to Geneva, Turin (host of the 2006 
Winter Olympics), Chamonix, Annecy, Aix-les-Bains where site seeing, wine tasting and touring was enjoyed by 
many. There were 2 pub crawls and one trip to the spectacular scenery at La Rosiere, where many skied from France 
to Italy for lunch. Mont Blanc was in full view there. 
After a week of wonderful days and nights in the Alps, 109 people continued on the extension trip. We spent three 
nights in the charming, small (140,000) city of Aix-en-Provence and three nights in Paris. In Aix there were optional 
excursions to St. Tropez on the French Riviera, a medieval abbey (Senanque) and to the perched village of Gordes. In 
Paris, there were optional excursions to two different cabaret shows (Crazy Horse and Moulin Rouge), to Versailles, 
to the basilica Sacre Coeur and to the Seine for a cruise on the last evening. Our hotel was situated just a stone's 
throw from the Eiffel Tower and we all got around the city via the subway system, by a train line, by hop-on hop-off 
buses, or by taxi. Paris was a wonderful way to end a terrific trip, despite some logistical glitches. From Paris, with 
amazing energy, Norm and Mary took off to explore sites in Austria for next year's International Ski Week - 2009. 
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Ski Club Name   Effective Date: 

Ski Club Council   Race League: 

Club Mailing 
Address 

Street/P.O. Box: 
City/State/Zip: 

Club Hotline 
  

Phone: Email: 
Web site: 

Meeting Location 
  
  

Name: 
Street: 
City/State/Zip: 

Meeting Frequency Day of week/month: 
  
Time: 

Election month: 
  
Date Club Established: 

Club Publication 

Name 
  

  Club Dues: 
Single  $______  Couple $______  Family $____ 

Number of Members Active/Voting: 
  

Non-voting: Total: 

PRESIDENT_______________________________ 

Address____________________________________ 

City/State/Zip_______________________________ 

Res. Phone__________________________________ 

Wk. Phone__________________________________ 

E-mail______________________________________ 

___ Please do not publish my name on behalf of FWSA 
 

 
 

WEBMASTER _____________________________ 

Address____________________________________ 

City/State/Zip_______________________________ 

Res. Phone__________________________________ 

Wk. Phone__________________________________ 

E-mail______________________________________ 
___ Please do not publish my name on behalf of FWSA 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER_____________________________ 

Address____________________________________ 

City/State/Zip_______________________________ 

Res. Phone__________________________________ 

Wk. Phone__________________________________ 

E-mail______________________________________ 
___ Please do not publish my name on behalf of FWSA 

TRIP LEADER_____________________________ 

Address____________________________________ 

City/State/Zip_______________________________ 

Res. Phone__________________________________ 

Wk. Phone__________________________________ 

E-mail______________________________________ 

___ Please do not publish my name on behalf of FWSA 
 

 

This roster has been submitted by: 

Name ______________________________________ 

Title _______________________________________ 

E-mail _____________________________________ 
 

It you have any questions regarding the information to 

be provided on this form, you may contact the Database 

Coordinator, Nancy Ellis at 530.582.0566 

 

After completing this form please return mail to:  
            

           FWSA DATABASE 

          c/o Nancy Ellis 

          P.O. Box 9681 

          Truckee, CA  96162   
           Or email to:  nancyellis2@sbcglobal.net   

 
     Revised 05/14/08 

           Far West Ski Association 

Ski Club Officer Update Form 2008-09 

Please Print or Type Clearly  
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